

AN OPPORTUNITY FOR AFFORDABLE ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE

Dear Faith Formation Families:

As you explore the options for your child's education for the 2018-19 school year, I invite you to consider Good Shepherd Catholic Academy.

Good Shepherd is committed to providing an enriching student experience and a distinctive values-based academic program.

Good Shepherd educates the whole child so each can realize his or her individual potential. Graduates are prepared for the world they will one day lead through the foundation of their faith and strong moral values.

Good Shepherd is still accepting applications for 2018- 19 in most grades. To arrange a visit, please contact the Academy at 718.339.2745. Need-based financial assistance is available to eligible Faith Formation Program Participants. Apply by April 30th at futuresineducation.com.

Yours in Christ, Rev. Thomas Doyle Pastor of Good Shepherd Parish





